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7 February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Maths Revision Session - Saturday 24 February 
  
To prepare your child for their final mock examinations this year, we are running a 
Maths revision session on Saturday 24 February from 9.00am until 11.15am. 
  
The support that will be offered on this Saturday session will be vital in ensuring that 
your child is successful in their mock examinations, and so for this reason all students 
are expected to attend please. 
  
If you have any questions about this or your child's progress in Maths, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
E Parker 
                                                                                    
Miss E Parker                                                                       
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 


